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60th Annual General Meeting
For Members in Good Standing

Tuesday, 20 May 2025

Venue: Belgravia Bowling Club
Bedfordview, Germiston

Time: 17:00 - 17:30

Dear SAIF Members,

As we prepare for the upcoming SAIF Annual General Meeting (AGM)
scheduled to take place on Tuesday, 20 May at Belgravia Bowling Club,
Bedfordview/Germiston, the SAIF Board of Directors are appealing to
members willing to commit themselves to serve on the EXCO committee for
the 2025/2026 term.

In accordance with the SAIF Memorandum of Incorporation (MOI)
requirements relevant to the rule of rotation of board members, there will be
at least five vacant positions available for consideration by the Board of
Directors for the next term. These positions can be filled by either new
members, nominated and elected by the membership, or through the re-
election of current board members who volunteer for another term.

SAIF is your institute, and the strength and direction of our organisation rely
on the active participation of its members. Serving on the Board of Directors
is a vital opportunity to contribute directly to the sustainability, good
governance, and strategic direction of SAIF, ensuring it continues to
effectively serve the interests of the institute and the wider industry.
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We strongly encourage members to consider this opportunity yourself or to
nominate a fellow member whom you believe would best serve these critical
interests.

Members who are interested in volunteering to serve on the Board of
Directors or who wish to nominate someone may contact the SAIF office for
the official nomination form at mbiljon@uj.ac.za or call Marina on +27 11
5596455 as soon as possible.

Nominations must be accompanied by a motivation for the nomination and
submitted to the SAIF office no later than Tuesday, 06 May 2025.

Please Note:
In accordance with the SAIF Memorandum of Incorporation (MOI),
nominees' SAIF institute membership fees must be paid in full to be
considered for office on the Board of Directors.

Only members who have NO outstanding fees due to the industry are
permitted to attend the AGM. 

We look forward to your valuable participation in shaping the future
leadership of SAIF.

Sincerely Yours, 

The South African Institute of Foundrymen

South African Institute of
Foundrymen
University of Johannesburg,
Metal Casting Technology Station Room
G101, John ORR Building,
Corner Siemert and Beit Street,
Doornfontein, Gauteng

South Africa
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